
Decision – Transit Network Expansion Update  Page 1 of 1 

 

 

Transit Network Expansion Update 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on November 22, 2023, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:  
 
1. Delegate authority to the Chief Financial Officer, to authorize additional positions to 

flexibly respond to the resource requirements of the Metrolinx Subway Program, 
subject to the following conditions: 

a. Confirmation is received from Metrolinx for the TTC’s 2023 Annual Work Plan for 
the Provincial Priority Subway Projects, and Metrolinx agrees to fund all costs 
associated with the additional positions fully; and 

b. Changes to authorized complement and gross expenses under this delegated 
authority are reported as part of quarterly variance reports. 


